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Rim Road Fire Update

Southern Ute Indian Reservation — Firefighters are making strong headway, with containment
expected to reach 75% by the end of the day. The fire remains at 114 acres, with no new growth
reported.

Crews are actively securing containment lines and conducting mop-up operations across the fire
area. Infrared technology is being used to detect and eliminate hidden hot spots, helping ensure
the fire stays within control lines.

A total of 106 personnel remain assigned to the incident. While fire activity has stayed moderate,
crews and resources will remain in the area to respond quickly and proactively to any new fire
starts. Public and firefighter safety remain the top priority. Further updates will be shared as
conditions evolve.

The safety of the community and fire personnel remains the top priority as suppression efforts
continue. Smoke may be visible to the local communities. For information related to air quality,
please go to: https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/cdphe/wood-smoke-and-health or
https://www.southernute-nsn.gov/.../ambient-monitoring/.

To report fires contact:
DURANGO ZONE DISPATCH (970) 385-1324
SOUTHERN UTE POLICE DISPATCH (970) 563-4401
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